
 

STUDENT CHROMEBOOKS  
 

Beginning in the fall of 2020 all students who attend Highland High School will receive a  

Chromebook for academic use. This device will remain with the student for the duration of their  

time at HHS (up to 4 years). Students who do not want a district issued Chromebook should  

understand that their own device may limit their ability to function in classes because of  

compatibility with the district’s internet system.  A limited number of devices will be available  

for daily checkout. 

 

Upon graduation students will have the option to return the device to HHS, or purchase the 

device for 

personal use for $80.00.  

 

Fees for improper use, damage, or missing items will be assessed as follows: 

● $250.00 for replacement of a lost device 

● $150.00 for a damaged screen 

● $90.00 for a new keyboard 

● $40.00 for a new power cord 

● $15.00 for a new asset tag 

● $40.00 for any damage to the cover 

● $80.00 for a new battery   

 

Should a student fail to pay for damages incurred, or fail to uphold the expectations as outlined 

in BOE policy JS (Student Use of the Internet and Electronic Communication) the school 

reserves the right to leverage school activities as a result. Students may find themselves unable to 

participate in HHS activities, clubs, athletics, etc.  

 

It is the student’s responsibility to maintain, and take care of their device. Should damage 

occur Weld RE-9 will handle warranty and depot. Warranty repairs are free of charge, while 

out-of-warranty repairs will defer to the fees identified above.  

 

**Parents and Students who refuse a school issued Chromebook will only have access to the 

guest Wi-Fi. Some Google Classroom assignments and tests may not be accessible through the 

guest Wi-Fi and it is the students’ responsibility to communicate and check with their teacher(s) 

to make up for any missing work. Classwork that isn’t available or completed due to a device 

issue will not be excused. Mandatory testing (MAP, CMAS, etc.) is NOT accessible through the 

guest Wi-Fi and students will be required to make-up these assessments on scheduled make-up 

days in the Research Center. Students will not be issued a school device during assessments, as 

these are reserved for students who have technology issues.  

 


